
In 2023, community partnerships were at the 
forefront of our efforts of working towards our new 
vision of creating healthier, vibrant, equitable, and 
inclusive communities across B.C.

We also celebrated a new provincial commitment of 
$60 million to continue building on this work in 
collaboration with B.C. community foundations.


We invited friends, partners, and supporters to ring 
in our 80th anniversary to celebrate what we’ve 
accomplished together and the possibilities of 
what’s to come.

Partnering with the federal and provincial governments, 
as well as United Way BC and New Relationship Trust, 
enabled us to mobilize funding towards supporting the 
economic resilience of hundreds of organizations, 
especially those led by and serving equity-deserving 
communities, that were impacted by the pandemic.

$23  
Million

LEVEL BIPOC Grant 
Program provided

to invest in the leadership capacity 
of BIPOC-led organizations in BC.

$30 Million to  
176 charities 
and non-profits

$52.8 
Million

Community advisors  
decided on how we grant out

2023 Lookback


A Record-Breaking Year for Granting


In 2023, we granted a record

$142.6

Million

2,486

We provided these funds  
through grants to

charities and non-profits

$89.8 
Million

to communities 
across the province. 

British Columbians donated

Recovery and 
Resiliency Fund

to help recover from the 
pandemic’s effects and build 
resiliency.


